The June 8, 2022 meeting of the Gregory Public Library Board of Trustees was called to order at 5:26pm by President Kathy Kayl.  All members were present.
The minutes from the May 4, 2022 meeting were presented and Kristen Jacobsen moved and Guyla Husman seconded they be approved, Kathy motioned with there being no objections.
Tara Engel presented the Financial/Statistical Report for May 2022. 
Old Business:
Tara updated on how summer reading is going and that registration numbers are down, a lot of competition with 4-H and vacation Bible school events at the same time.
The Bylaws were reviewed and no additions, corrections, or deletions were made.
We spoke about hiring an adult in again and getting an ad together for July for the newspaper.  Try to find an old list of qualifications.
New Business: 
Aubree put in resignation.
Tara will be gone to Library Institute from June 12-17, the teens are covering.  
Look in SD Standards as the last copy trustees have is from 2015.
Claudia Shaffer asked if the library could be a place for stocking hygiene products from the PEO chapter.  Such as feminine products for woman and teens and deodorant, tooth paste, toothbrushes, soap.  Discussion was had and that the library will not be responsible for contacting them to replenish and they will need to have posters indicating who to call when supplies are out if people need them.  Kristen Jacobsen motioned to allow them to use our bathroom space and Joan Bloom seconded.
Next meeting is scheduled for August 3, 2022 at 5:30 PM
Guyla Husman motioned for meeting to adjourn and Joan Bloom seconded.
Meeting adjourned at 6:15 pm.  
Respectfully submitted,

Tara Engel, Secretary



